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Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

New York Education Law requires a health examination for all students when they: 

 Are in Grades K, 1, 3, 5, 7, 9, 11 

 Enter the district for the first time 

 Participating in the school’s sports program 

 Need working papers 

The examination must be completed by a New York State licensed physician, physician assistant or Nurse 

Practitioner and on the approved NYSED Student Health Examination Form for School. 

School physicals, including sports physicals, should be performed by your child’s primary care physician.  

We recognize this is a change from prior years.  However, in the best interest of your child’s health, 

please contact your family physician to have the necessary physical prior to the start of the new school 

year.   The school physical can also be used as their sports physical.   

If for some reason you are unable to have your child seen by their primary care provider the school’s 

health provider (Finger Lakes Health) will be available in the Fall and Spring to perform physicals at 

school. 

A copy of the health examination, completed within the past 12 months, must be provided to the Health 

Office within 30 days from when your child first starts school. 

 If your child has an appointment for an exam during this school year that is after the start of 

school, please notify the Health Office with the Doctor’s name and date of appointment. 

 For your convenience a physical exam form will be provided.   

If you have any questions please call the Health Office at your child’s school.  Physical forms can be 

faxed to the Health Office at your child’s school. 

Sincerely, 

Vickie Burm RN, BSN  

Seneca Falls District Nurse Supervisor 

 

Return Gr. 2 to: 

Mrs. Vickie Burm, School Nurse/Supervisor 

Frank Knight Elementary School 

98 Clinton Street 

Seneca Falls, NY 13148 

Phone: 315-568-5500 Ext. 3500 

Fax: 315-712-0527 

 



  

Return Gr. 4 to: 

Mrs. Deanna Clemenson, School Nurse 

Elizabeth Cady Stanton Elementary School 

38 Garden Street 

Seneca Falls, NY 13148 

Phone: 315-568-5500 Ext. 4500 

Fax: 315-712-0585 

 

Return Gr. 7 & 10 to: 

Mrs. Sara Urquhart, School Nurse 

Mynderse Academy HS/Seneca Falls Middle School 

95 Troy Street 

Seneca Falls, NY 13148 

Phone: 315-568-5500 Ext. 2500 

Fax: 315-712-0588 

 


